September 2, 2021

To: Anne Milgram, Administrator, U.S. Drug Enforcement Administration

CC: Merrick Garland, U.S. Attorney General

From: Rev. Bryan A Krumm, CNP

Dear Anne Milgram:

On December 2, 2020 the United States voted, along with the majority of other Countries in the United Nations, to accept the medical use of Cannabis and remove it from the most restrictive category of the Single Convention Treaty. https://www.unodc.org/documents/commissions/CND/CND_Sessions/
<a href="https://www.unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.org/documents/cnd/unodc.

I am requesting an expedited review and response to this rescheduling petition as it has already been 7 months since it was received by the DEA.

Thank you for your consideration,

Rev. Bryan A. Krumm, CNP

733 Monroe NE Albuquerque, NM 87110 505-414-8120